
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 11/14/2012 3:00:24 PM
To: Thomas, Sarah R. (sarah.thomas@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Nwamu, Chonda (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJN3)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Need a lawyer contact at PG&E re Energy Efficiency enforcement matter 

Thanks Sarah. I think Chonda has this one.

Sent from my iPad

On Nov 14, 2012, at 5:41 PM, "Thomas, Sarah R." <sarah.thomas@,epuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Hi Brian -1 hope you're well. As you know I'm back in Legal Division and have a small 
matter I'd like to talk to one of your lawyers about.
My client in Consumer Protection and Safety Division, Janeen Long, has asked me to 
follow up with PG&E regarding some Energy Efficiency funds that may not have been 
properly handled by PG&E's contractor, Enalasys. I'm trying to deal with the person in 
PG&E Legal who would handle this matter, so that we deal with matters on a lawyer-to- 
lawyer basis.
In the attached letter, PG&E Mass Market Energy Solutions and Services Director 
Duane Larson contacted Enalasys, one of PG&E's EE verification contractors, about EE 
ratepayer funding for EE rebates that PG&E paid out to Enalasys, but that Enalasys 
allegedly did not pay over to subcontractors. PG&E has been in contact with Enalasys 
several other times in 2012, but I'm trying to determine where the matter stands now.

RedactedMv client in CPSD has dealt with an EE program manager,
and I understand that Energy Division's [Redacted 

in contact with PG&E on the matter.
Redacted has also been

Can you help put me in contact with the right person in PG&E Legal? Thanks!

Sarah R. Thomas, Esq.

Legal Division

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue, # 5033

San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-2310

srt@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0186912
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